
12/01/2022 

 

IPLOY OPC 

16th floor, One Montage 

Archbishop Reyes Avenue 

Cebu City, Cebu, Philippines 

 

Good day! 

 

I am writing to formally submit my resignation from my position as Order Specialist at iPloy OPC 

effective December 30, 2022. It has been with great pleasure to work alongside my fellow Order 

Specialists, and I will always appreciate the experience, trust, knowledge, and friendships I gained during 

my time here. 

I thank the Management for giving the opportunity to work in this esteemed organization and for the 

support extended to me during my cross-skill transitioning. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Evan Illa C. Salas 


